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North Dakota Representative
March, 2018

MPLA Activities

» Submitted an article to the Good Stuff

Submitted news to MPLA newsletter about North Dakota libraries

Sent out emails to membership regarding dues and dues renewals

Sent out messages to members for donations for the MPLA Facebook Auction
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NDLA Activities
» Attended NDLA Board meeting via Zoom
North Dakota Library Activities

» The State Library will hold its annual renewal and development workshops the end of
April

» State Librarian, Mary Souci, will be doing a Crafter Live on Facebook

» The State Library will be hosting a statewide book discussion on Frankenstein via Zoom
to commemorate the 200" Anniversary

Respectfully submitted,
Paulette Nelson

NDLA Representative



